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January 2, 2019 

 

 

Dennis Farias, City Clerk 

New Bedford City Hall 

133 William Street 

New Bedford, Ma 02740 

 

 

Dear Mr. Farias: 

 

Please be advised that a Budget Subcommittee meeting of the Greater New Bedford Regional 

Refuse Management District will be held on Wednesday, January 9, 2019 at 7:30 AM at 500 

Faunce Corner Road, Building 100, Suite 120, Dartmouth, MA. 

The meeting will be open to the public.  Please post this notice. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Scott Alfonse 

Executive Director 

 

http://www.gnbrrmdistrict.org/
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GREATER NEW BEDFORD REGIONAL REFUSE MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 

BUDGET SUBCOMMITTEE 

500 Faunce Corner Road, Building 100, Suite 120, Dartmouth, MA 

DATE:  Wednesday, January 9, 2019 

7:30 a.m. 

AGENDA 

 

1. Draft FY 2020 Budget 

 


